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Subject: Brooklands Farm Development
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Dear Sir, 
 
I object to the building of 1400 homes off South Street, as they will affect the whole area, using the existing facilities 
of medical services, dental clinics, schools, amenities, and add tremendously to the volume of traffic on our roads. 
Parking is bad enough but this will make it worse - as I write there has been a strange car parked outside my house 
for two and a half days; this would not have happened when I moved here ten years ago; and this is before your 
development begins. We have already had extra building in this area without this new proposal. There have already 
been serious problems with sewage, the area is prone to flooding and the water supply seems to be limited enough 
with hosepipe bans occurring; and the countryside will disappear with loss of wildlife and loss of fields for growing 
food. These plans will destroy Whitstable! 
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Merritt 




